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July 29, 2024 

 

Secretary Pete Buttigieg 

U.S. Department of Transportation 

12 New Jersey Avenue, SE 

Washington, DC 20590 

 

RE: Advanced Digital Construction Management System (ADCMS) Grant Letter of Support for 

Maine Department of Transportation 

 

Dear Secretary Buttigieg: 

 

I am writing to express our support of Maine Department of Transportation’s (Maine DOT) for 

the ADCMS Grant application.   

 

Maine DOT’s path to digital project delivery will benefit Maine’s consulting engineering 

community through development and use of 3D models and greatly reducing 2D paper plan 

projects.  Maine’s engineering firms work with utilities, municipalities, state and federal agencies 

throughout New England that create plans of various levels of digital maturity.  Maine DOT’s 

digital delivery growth through technology advancements, the use of digital tools and GIS 

applications will improve cross discipline plan development and Maine DOT’s leadership in 

digital delivery will be a conduit for digital advancement industry wide.   

 

The American Council of Engineering Companies of Maine proudly supports Maine DOT’s 

grant application, and Maine DOT’s development of their digital delivery process.  We look 

forward to assisting Maine DOT’s development and continued success in producing successful 

projects.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

    
 
 
Tanya Griffeth     
Executive Director 
 

 




